From: Sona Ayvazyan (TI AM)

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 6:32 AM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance < aarhus.compliance@un.org>

Cc: ghazaryanı ; hcav ; art.grigorian ; interdpt [ENV]

<<u>interdpt</u> >; <u>mari.chakryan</u> ; <u>nazelivardanyan</u>

Subject: RE: Decision VII/8a (Armenia) - invitation to comment on draft law "On Environmental

Impact Assessment and Expertise"

You don't often get email from <a href="mailto:sona@transparency.am">sona@transparency.am</a>. Learn why this is important

Dear Colleagues,

Hereby I am sending to your attention the opinion of Armenian NGOs about the draft law "On Environmental Impact Assessment and Expertise".

We apologize for delayed submission and would appreciate if the concerns of our NGOs are taken into consideration by the Compliance Committee.

Best regards,

Sona Ayvazyan Executive Director Transparency International Anticorruption Center